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January?, 1998

Dear Seymour,

It was great to see you out at Leonard's for the balloon lifting. I'm sending you
a couple of copies of the Santa Barbara Magazine article if you can use them.
Also sending you a new year's card returned because 1 failed to put a stamp
on i t

Spent New Year's eve for the third year in a row out at the mountain with
Leonard. Enjoyed a lovely New Years Day brunch of "slab jack" as we refer to
them. Hope this note finds you well and that 1998 is filled with more new
discoveries. Keep me posted... Fran and I just may be ready to do another
show in the next few years.

Stay in touch.
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